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From: Wiklund, Eric <ericwiklund@dnr.iowa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 12:42 PM
To: Jane Casey

Subject: Re: Request for approval: CEUs

Hi Jane,

After doing a little research, it appears we do not have many folks from lowa attend this
conference. Rather than us evaluating the entire agenda, if someone from lowa does attend, have
them submit the sessions they attended and we can evaluate them on a case by case basis.

Thanks,

Eric Wikiund | NPDES Program Supervisor
x| EREEE | lowa Department of Natural Resources

T P 515-725-0313] F 515-725-8202 | 502 E. Sth 5t., Des Moines, [A 50319
www.iowadnr.gov

On Fri, Aug 30, 2019 at 10:24 AM Jane Casey <janepcasey(@comcast. net> wrote:

While you are clearing your desk for the long weekend. Please consider the request for approval of CEUs
related to the 2019 Onsite Wastewater Mega-Conference (sent Aug. 2).

~ The curriculum summary is attached. Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Best regards, Jane
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To: Continuing Education/Licensing Professionals

From: Eric Casey, Executive Director, NOWRA

Re.: Request for Approval of Continuing Education Units

Date: August 2, 2019




